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Ethical Principle for  
December is  
Accountability 

 

 
Stay connected  

http://phe.leanderisd.org 
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December 20th-January 3rd  

Student Holidays 

 
  
 January 4th    Classes Resume/ It’s a “B” Day 
 January 15th    Student Holiday 
 January 19th    Silver Shoe 
 February 9th    Husky Hop 

 
 

Looking Ahead 

 

As a courtesy to our teachers and office 
staff, please avoid signing your child 
out of school between 2:15pm-2:50pm 
unless they have a scheduled doctor ’s 
appointment or family emergency.  In 
the event of an appointment,  please 
provide the office with a note from the 
doctor upon returning to school.  We 
are completing class work and getting 
homework assignments up until the re-
lease bell at 2:50pm! 

Parents!  It’s getting colder outside!  Please remember 
that our building does not open until 7:20 am and there 

is no adult supervision until that time. 
Also, please ask your students to be mindful of where 

they leave their bike (it needs to be in the bike rack) and 
that they secure it. This area is not supervised  

during the school day so a bicycle lock is a good idea. 
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